
 

       Dame Sara Thornton DBE QPM  
   Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner 
   5th Floor, Globe House  
   89 Eccleston Square  
   London, SW1V 1PN 

 
      SfB: +443000732073 
      Email: shelley.perera@iasc.independent.gov.uk 

 

25 April 2022 

Rachel Maclean MP 
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State (Minister for Safeguarding) 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 

By email: PS.RachelMaclean@homeoffice.gov.uk 

Dear Minister, 

Identifying and mitigating risks of human trafficking online as a result of the humanitarian crisis in 

Ukraine  

Those fleeing the war in Ukraine – overwhelmingly women and children – face serious risks of 

human trafficking and exploitation along their journey to safety and once they arrive in destination 

countries. These risks extend to the online space and I commend to you the attached 

recommendations developed by the OSCE to enhance efforts to identify and mitigate online risks.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Independent Anti-Slavery Commissioner 
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